
 

 

 

March 6, 2020 

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

Please accept our 2020 AASHE STARS report submission, which we have updated within the Reporter Status, 

focusing on the sections required by the Princeton Review.  

Per the instructions posted in various places online, https://stars.aashe.org/participate/ and 

https://stars.aashe.org/participate/, we would like to proceed with submission without the required cover letter 

from university leadership. As in past years, we have worked on behalf of the university to collect comprehensive, 

accurate data that reflects the sustainable operations and culture of the institution. If our understanding of the 

process is inaccurate, please do not hesitate to contact me and we will coordinate the cover letter at that time.  

Thank you! 

 

 

Cassandra Hage 
Assistant Director 
Office of Sustainability 
Cassandra.hage@wustl.edu 
314-935-5947 
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